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Dear Stroud Planning,  

                                     I am writing this email regards the new build project 

to the scale that has been put forward, we have lived in this area for many years the 

fields, valleys, wooded areas etc are of outstanding beauty, and make this area a dream to 

live, we wanted to live here due to the views out across the fields across the fields and 

of the Severn, the area and its wildlife is outstanding, the countryside and beauty is 

outstanding, so why destroy our area.! Haven't you damaged enough of our local villages 

and towns with mass building ? No investment in the infrastructure after these works, the 

removal of the successful football ground all the locals growing up used years ago to 

build on with promises of new playing fields and grounds which took years to get a small 

playing area !! 

You take about  5000 houses this with traffic, concrete, lorries etc would be unbearable ! 

 5000 new homes with probably 10000 cars to associate would be hell on the infrastructure 

and will never be resolved. 

This village and the surrounding area will be no more it will be a mass of housing 

estates. 

 if you lived here you would understand. 

I strongly oppose with this build project. 

Regards 

  


